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“...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life.”

TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works ’—F;M/
DATE: April 22, 2020

SUBJECT: Yard Waste Sites

The City of Appleton closed our yard waste sites as part of the Governor’s Safer at Home
Order. Now, with the new Orders, staff is recommending the following:

1. We open both yard waste sites effective May 15 with our regular schedule of Friday through
Monday from 9:00 am to 6:45 pm.

2. We open the sites for yard waste only because that is FREE so staff will not have to handle
cash and can maintain distancing.

3. We will not accept grass clipping ($4 per bag), Freon appliances ($20 each), etc. until
further notice.

Thank you for your consideration.



